
LACH Stewardship Sub-Committee 

Report 

 

Tuesday November 29, 2016 

 

Location: Committee Rooms 1-2, City Hall 

Start Time: 6:30 pm-8:30 pm. 

 

Present: J. Cushing (Chair), A. Beaton, J. Hunten, M. Tovey, B. Vazquez, M. Whalley, T. 

McLaughlin; L. Dent (staff), K. Gonyou (staff) 

Regrets: T. Regnier  

Special Guests: H. Bates-Neary, M. Bloxam, S. Miller, G. Hodder, M. Loft, M. Dove, M. 

Hamilton, Western University students (see below) 

 

Agenda Items: 

 

1. Request for Designation: 807 Colborne Street (Fire Hall No. 4) 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee received a Cultural Heritage Evaluation Report 

(CHER) for 807 Colborne Street (Fire Hall No. 4) that was prepared by Tara Jenkins.  

 

Motion: The Stewardship Sub-Committee recommends that 807 Colborne Street (Fire 

Hall No. 4) be designated under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act. 

 

2. Western University Public History Program – Property Evaluation 

Presentations 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee, and special guests, heard presentations by 

graduate students of the Western University Public History Program. This partnership 

between the City, LACH, and Western University is in its eighth year. This year’s 

properties were located on the east side of Richmond Street between Oxford Street 

East and Huron Street. 

 785 Richmond Street (Jennifer Bate) 

 834 Richmond Street (Jessica Di Laurenzio) 

 836 Richmond Street (Kyle Lariviere) 

 960 Richmond Street (Kelsey Priestman) 

 962 Richmond Street (Paige Linner) 

 966 Richmond Street (Lilia Lockwood) 

 984 Richmond Street (Mary Spinks) 

 992 Richmond Street (Grace Evers) 

 1000 Richmond Street (Tom Van Dewark) 

 

Note: No Stewardship Sub-Committee meeting in December 2016. Next Stewardship Sub-

Committee meeting is Wednesday January 25, 2017. 


